Janet Mason

From: Dave Zellner

Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2017 12:01 PM

To: Janet Mason; Rudy Esquivias

Cc: Larry Kirch; Kathy Connelly

Subject: RE: liquor license applications - department recommendations reminder

{nregards to A Plus Product Source the building division is not aware of any reason o deny the requested license.

The issues related to Cobbs will require more time for me to put together. Zoning, Building and Fire all met yesterday
regarding this request and there are muitiple issues that need to be documented. | am working on it as fast as | can.

Dave Z

From: Janet Mason

Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2017 11:43 AM

To: Rudy Esquivias; Dave Zellner

Cc: Larry Kirch; Kathy Connelly

Subject: liquor license applications - department recommendations reminder

This is a reminder that the department recommendations for the liquor license applications for A Plus Product Source
and Cobbs (for the craft distillery) are due at noon today. Please have your recommendation to me as soon as possible
so that it can be included in the packet material.

Jan Mason
Deputy City Clerk
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